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26th February 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer  

Term 4 updates: Return to School from 8th March onwards 

We have had a very positive start to the new term and are really looking forward to seeing all our students 

back on the school site in just over a week’s time.  

The letter sent yesterday regarding the first week’s testing arrangements to support the return to school is 

here: Testing arrangements for return to school.  

The plan for teaching in week 2 of Term 4 is as follows: 

Monday 1st - Thursday 4th March:  

 ‘Live’ lessons via Remote Learning for all students as per their usual timetable.  

 CWV groups for all year groups on site. 

Friday 5th March: 

 Education with Character day. A full programme of related lessons/activities will be provided 

for students to work on throughout the day as we had already planned. This will give a break 

from full online learning days and provide some time to prepare for the return to school. 

Details will be sent directly to students next week. 

 CWV groups for all year groups on site. 

In order to carry out the second week’s testing, and to ensure a safe and COVID-secure return to 

school for all students, we will need to stagger the full return over the first three days. The plan for 

teaching in week 3 of Term 4 is therefore as follows: 

Monday 8th March: 

 Years 10 and 11 return to school.  

 Years 7, 8 and 9 continue Remote Learning and live lessons from home. 

 CWV groups for years 7, 8 and 9 on site. 

 

 

 

https://www.seahavenacademy.org.uk/Portals/0/Library/Documents/Letters%20for%20Parents/Covid%20Testing%20Letter%2025.2.2021.pdf?ver=6f_-ZvPLsiAbiXDVftMieA%3d%3d


 

 

Tuesday 9th March: 

 Years 7 and 8 return to school.  

 Year 9 continue Remote Learning and live lessons from home. 

 CWV group for year 9 on site. 

Wednesday 10th March 

 Year 9 return to school.  

Therefore, on Wednesday 10th March, all students will be back on the school site for a more ‘normal’ 

school timetable (COVID restrictions will still apply including keeping to year group bubbles, face 

masks being required, limited movement around the school and staggered breaks/lunches). 

Further details will follow next week.  

Yours sincerely 

  

Seahaven Academy 


